
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release: 
Kenténha/October 20, 2020 
 
 

MCA COVID-19 TESTING SITE RELOCATION 
 

The MCA Department of Health would like to announce that their COVID-19 testing site has 
been relocated to Third Street in Kana:takon (St. Regis).  
 
The mobile testing unit will be stored for the fall & winter months. We anticipate re-
activating the mobile unit in the spring of 2021. 
 
If you have questions about COVID-19 and testing, please call the MCA Community Health 
Program at 613-575-2341 extension 3220. 
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